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Thought for the Week: 

How can you show courage in your actions this week? 

This week’s certificate winners for courage are Stanley and Rebecca! 

Well done! 

Reminders: 

Tapestry 

Please see Tapestry for updates about our learning this week! 

Useful Dates 

Please see the weekly newsletter sent via Parentmail for important dates for the rest of the 

term.  

Bank Holiday 

Please note that Monday 6th May is a bank holiday so we will be back to school on Tuesday 7th May.   

Home Learning Tasks 
Reading Phonics 

Please read with your child at 

least 5x over the week. 

Record any books they read 

(from school or home) in their 

reading diary. 

Please help your child to practice 

the sounds they have learnt this 

week by completing their group’s 

task.  


